
 

Dear Mililani Town Association Vaccine POD Site Participant,     

 

In accordance with the CDC and FDA recommendations, we will not be providing the 

Johnson & Johnson COVID19 vaccine at our Mililani POD this Thursday 4/15/2021.  Instead, we 

will be offering the Moderna COVID19 vaccine for all current appointments.   

If you are interested in receiving the Moderna vaccine, please arrive at your scheduled 

appointment time.  When you arrive, you will need to complete a consent form for the 

Moderna vaccine and will be asked to verify your email address.  The Moderna vaccine is a two 

dose series and you will need to return for your second dose on Thursday 5/13/2021, so please 

plan accordingly.  We will be emailing you a link to sign up for the second dose the next day 

following your first Moderna vaccine administration. Please use that link to sign up for your 

second Moderna dose appointment. 

If you need assistance with signing up for an appointment, please contact our pharmacy 

office at (808) 832-8265.  Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we navigate 

the changing situations in this pandemic together.    

 

Sincerely, 

Times Pharmacy 


